
From: Pocta, Robert M. 
Sent: 3/27/2013 9:23:42 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Are you ready for another rate case? Response: NO! 

Another GRC - What did I ever do to you? 

Were you thinking - lunch or after work? I have more availability for lunch in the near term. 
For lunch - This Friday March 29, Friday April 5 or 12; Thursday April 11 or 18; Wednesday April 3, 10 or 17 
will work for me. 

Evening - April 17 or 18 is best. 

After that my time is limited until May 3 due to professional commitments related to a certain GRC which is 
eating up large portions of my time mainly due to the enormous sum of money being requested by this unnamed 
utility that is located on Beale St in San Francisco. 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 10:12 PM 
To: Pocta, Robert M. 
Subject: Fw: Are you ready for another rate case? 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 10:10 PM 
To: mark.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov <mark.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Are you ready for another rate case? 

I'm not, but its coming anyway. 

We want to come talk to you about high level stuff re GTS case. We will file next fall. 

And Erik and I want to have a drink! We missed Q1 apparently. 

How are you? 

Can you give me a couple dates? 

Thanks 
Laura 
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